Central Queensland Offroad Club Inc

Minutes of General Monthly Meeting held at the Great Western Hotel on 1st March 2011


Meeting Opened at: 8:30pm 

Attendance: As per the attendance Book – Members ( 16 )  Apologies ( 1 )  Visitors ( 1 )
Minutes of previous monthly meeting:  

Moved:   V Murphy - that the minutes of the previous monthly meeting as presented, be endorsed.   
Seconded:   Mick Wendt
Carried

Business arising from previous Minutes:  J Holden gave the club members a brief on the meeting he attended with the Capricorn Conversation Council in Yeppoon on the 9th Feb 2011. The newly formed group was formally named the 9 Mile Club.  The grant that was applied for through Greening Australia was approved the new club has $18,000 in the bank. CQ Offroad club is one of several clubs involved, the next 9 Nile Club activates will be held this Sunday at nine mile beach with the launch at the day use area at Stock Yard Point at lunch time on Sunday other events will be held on the 16th April and the 25th June. The new club is busy getting ready for the Cleanup Australia Day activates this weekend. 
Guest Speaker/Topic:   Nil
Correspondence 

Inwards

	Received from
	Details

	Mackay and District  4WD Club Inc
	Club Magazine Dec 2010/Jan 2011

	Michael G Harris & Company, Chartered Accountants
	Updated company contact details

	Australia Post
	Renewal Notice – Post Office Box Services

	Telstra
	Invoice for Billing period to 13 February 2011

	National 4X4 Show Brisbane
	Information – National 4X4 Outdoors Show and Brisbane Tinnie and Tackle Show.  8 – 10 April 2011. Special offers and info for 4WD club members.

	Dirt ‘N’ Dust Festival, Deeragun, Q4818
	Invitation to club members to attend the Julia Creek Dirt n Dust Festival to be held 15 – 17 April 2011.

	Nett Better Business Advice
	Issue #35 (February 2011)

Issue #36 (March 2011)

	Land Rover Owners Club of Brisbane
	Newsletter – February 2011

	Suncorp
	Bank Statement **411 (1/1/2011 – 31/01/2011)

	Queensland Government (DEEDI)
	Associations Incorporation Form 12-1 for financial year end date: 31 December 2010.

	Almost anything
	CQORC website dashboard report – February 2011

	Bannershop
	Issue 1, 2011. Product catalogue – banners.


Outwards

	Sent to:
	Details

	nil
	


Moved  V. Murphy that the inward correspondence be received.and the outward correspondence be endorsed. 
Seconded: D Standfast
Carried

Business arising from Correspondence:  Nil
Treasurer’s Report:  

	Opening Balance (as at  01/01/11)   
	$62,377.81

	+ Income

	$

	- Expenditure
 
	$

	Closing Balance    (as at 31/01/11)  
	$62,267.13

	Subject to bank fees and charges


There was no treasurer’s report as the Mrs Sue Filer had the club books for auditing purposes the balances above were obtained from the bank statement.
	Opening Balance (as at 04/05/10 )   
	

	+ Income
$      
	

	- Expenditure
$      
	

	Closing Balance (as at       )  
	

	Subject to bank fees and charges


	Trip Coordinator’s Report:  
	The monthly training day held at Seeonee Park on the 26th February was very well supported with only one club member taking part.

Clean Up Australia Day commencing 8am this Sunday the 6th March commencing at Water park creek with the sign on and proceeding to 9 Mile Beach.

Dave Watson will be running a trip to Stanage Bay on the 12th and 13th March if there is enough members.

Paul Westgarth is taking a day trip to Kroombit Tops on the 20th March, it will be a long day and limited to 10 cars.

The club will be holding a car wash in the ‘Enzed’ car park on the 10th of April to raise monies for the club to enter in the 2011 Relay for Life. 

16th of April will see another beach clean up by the 9 Mile Club.

Jeff Winter is taking a trip to Cape Palmerston for the Easter Weekend.

Dirt Sprints are being held at Yamba this Sunday the 6th March.

	Newsletter Editor’s Report:
	The club newsletter has been compiled and copies were available on the night however the news letter was not placed on the web site due to technical difficulties. 

	Membership Officer:
	21 club members have renewed their memberships to date.

	Club Historian:
	No report

	Merchandise Officer:
	D Watson reported that he needs to purchase new caps. D Standfast is to provide an old club cap as a sample that Dave can use to obtain quotations. Dave is speaking to ‘Raptor Embroidery’ regarding the purchase of 12 club caps.

	Training Coordinator:
	No report

	Public Liaison Officer:
	No report

	Web site Report:
	V iv Murphy gave an overview of the monthly Dashboard report to club members.


General Business:

The web coordinator is to put information relating to ‘The government considering banning of Bullbars’ on the club web site.
James Holden spoke to the club members at length about a campaign to stop mining at Arkaroola.

Next Committee meeting: to be held at 7pm on Tuesday 8th March at Jeff Winter shop ’The Comms Centre’
General meeting: to be held on Tuesday 5th April 2011 at 7:30pm at the Great Western Hotel.    

Meeting closed at:  9:10 pm 


	_________________________________

Chairman
	______/______/_______
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